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Construction Update #27 
UPDATE NO.: 027 CONTRACT NO. 21022 

DATE ISSUED: September 15,2023   
PROJECT NAME: Talbo Street Construction – Mary St. to Ross St.   

 
We are in the final stretch of construction and if the weather cooperates Talbot Street should be 
reopened to traffic on the 13th of October. 
 
Over the remaining days of work we will be switching into Stage 3 of construction which required a road 
closure of the entire project area from Mary Street to Ross Street. An updated detour will be set up to 
accommodate traffic and can be found attached. 
 
The remaining Schedule for the project can be found below (All dates below are weather pending and 
could be subject to change.) 

• Oct. 5-6: Stage 3 detour will be in place and traffic closed from Mary St. to Ross St. to raise 
Maintenance Holes and Valves.  

• Stage 1 (Mary to Mondamin) will be reopened for the long weekend. Stage 2 (Mondamin to Ross) 
will remain closed as there are no line painting or markings. 

• Oct. 10-11: Stage 1 will be closed to traffic again after the long weekend and the final Asphalt 
layer for whole project will be completed. 

• Oct. 12: Line painting. 
• Oct. 13: Project Reopened to traffic in the afternoon/evening. 

Detour Route: 


